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The Philippine Statistics Authority Regional Statistical Services Office XI (PSA RSSO 
XI) proudly announces the results of National ID registrations through its ongoing 
caravan initiatives across the Davao Region. This effort aims to provide faster and 
more accessible service for residents in remote and underserved areas. 

By bringing registration services directly to communities, the caravan eliminates the 
need for long-distance travel, saving residents time and transportation costs. The 
streamlined on-site process ensures a hassle-free experience, allowing more 
Filipinos to secure their national IDs, vital documents for accessing government 
services, financial inclusion, and official transactions. 

Through strong partnerships with local government units and partner agencies, the 
initiative has already registered 8,757 individuals, prioritizing marginalized groups 
who previously faced difficulties enrolling. 

PSA encourages all eligible Filipinos to take advantage of these National ID caravan 
opportunities and register for the National ID System. The caravan will continue to 
visit different areas, providing residents with access to a simple and convenient 
process for obtaining their National IDs. 
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